
 
 

June 25, 2012 

 

Michael Krancer 

Secretary 

Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection  

Rachel Carson State Office Building 

400 Market Street 

P.O. Box 2063 

Harrisburg, PA  17105-2063 

 

Dear Secretary Krancer: 

 

At a special meeting convened by the Mining and Reclamation Advisory Board, the Board 

unanimously approved as written the proposed rulemaking for the coal permit mining fees as 

published in the March 10, 2012 PA Bulletin.   

 

Feel free to contact me on anything pertaining to this issue. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
David D. Osikowicz 

Chair 

Mining and Reclamation Advisory Board 


